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January 23, 2023
W. Randy Smith, Vice Provost 

Council on Academic Affairs

Bricker Hall

CAMPUS
Dear Randy:
I am pleased to endorse the proposal submitted jointly by the School of Earth Sciences and the Department of Geography to create a certificate in Climate Change studies.  There is a faculty steering committee responsible for overseeing the certificate.  The certificate (Types 1a, 1b, and 2) is focused on serving both current OSU students and as an educational experience for the larger community.  
The proposed curriculum is well designed and accessible.  It provides a holistic overview of an important, though often misunderstood and complex topic.  The certificate does not duplicate any other currently offered at Ohio State, and compliments the growing curriculum around climate change and sustainability at Ohio State.  It has the full support of the College of Arts and Sciences.
Sincerely,
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Andrew W. Martin

Associated Dean for Undergraduate Education 
Professor, Department of Sociology
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